
        

 

 

 

   

 

     
                                   

NEWS LETTER   -  MAY 2004 
 
Dear Member, 

 

Well we are now entering our second ‘term’ of school and I hope that you all had a good break over the 

Easter period and Public Holiday run. I cannot believe that we are already in May and feel like we are 

moving so fast this year. Please be reminded that if the Friday or Monday is a Public Holiday, there is 

no school on the Saturday of that weekend. 

 

THE JOLLY DOG SCHOOL CHAMPIONSHIP SHOW 

As you know our own Championship Show is around the corner. The details are as follows: 

11 JULY 2004 @ MARKS PARK starting at 09h00. 

For those of you thinking about entering, please note that our cut-off date for entries is the 16th 

June. For those of you not entering the show, any help on the day would be much appreciated. For 

those who would like to try a bit of baking/cooking, we ask you to please donate a cake, or plate of 

sandwiches or muffins to feed entrants at registration. Please contact either Colleen on 787 8211 or 

Margie on 789 5544 if you can help. The Committee urges members to come and support your Club, 

and we also ask for any kind of donation, whether it be a plate of biscuits, rusks, tea, coffee, sugar, 

etc etc – anything would be appreciated. 

 
SNIPPETS: 
• Well done to all who have been placed at shows over the past few weeks. A special word of 

congratulations must go to Des Bekker and Tom for obtaining a CC and joining the big league. 

• Once again may I remind you to please advise Colleen of any show results that you have earned – 

whether it be a 1st or a 3rd, in an Open or Championship Show. 

• Our thoughts are with Errol, Hillary and family on their recent loss. 

 

For the benefit of any new comers, here are some useful telephone numbers: 

Chairman -   Peter Bekker -     678 7754 

Secretary -   Robyn Muller -     787 8211 

Treasurer -   Hazel Haefelin  -     795 4105  

Head Trainer -   Des Bekker  -     678 7754 

 

Should you have any news/snippets that you would like published, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Until the next ‘news letter’……….sit, heel, stay and more importantly, have fun!! 

 

Regards 

 

 

“The Jolly Team” 


